
SCOTIA – GLENVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent 

 
 
DATE:  September 1, 2023 
 
TO:  Scotia-Glenville Board of Education Members 
 
FROM: Susan M. Swartz, Superintendent 
 
RE: Board of Education Goals for 2023 – 2024 – Final Draft 
 
The following represent the revised Board goals we discussed at our last meeting on August 11, 
2023.  It is my recommendation that you adopt them at the meeting on Monday evening. 
 
Adoption of these goals does not mean that you will not work on anything else.  It simply means 
that these are the three Board priorities set for this (2023 – 2024) school year. 
 

1)  The Board of Education Policy Committee, in conjunction with the superintendent, will 
complete the first critical review of all district policies and make recommendations for 
updates, insertions, and deletions.  The Policy Committee will report on progress to date 
at the monthly business meeting. 
 

2) Two members of the Board of Education will work with Principal Cosmer and the 
assistant principal, as well as Supervisor Koetzle, Mayor Bucciferro, Chief Janik, and 
Chief Harrington to support the Middle School efforts within the SCEP and WEB 
programs.  Planned and implemented activities may include assemblies, whole school, 
or grade level events.  If feasible, these activities may be extended to elementary or high 
school students or serve as models for efforts at either grade levels (k-5 or 9-12). 
 

3) Support the superintendent’s efforts, in conjunction with Tangible Developments, to 
create a Community Council that meets quarterly and identifies questions / concerns / 
positives in the district from a stakeholder perspective.  Information gathered will be 
utilized to communicate with the greater Scotia-Glenville community. 
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